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NO: LBVM/CIRCULAR/PNC to XII/2024-25/27  CIRCULAR         Date: 18.10.2024 
 
                                                                           
Postponement of Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) Scheduled on 19.10.2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 
 
Greetings! 
 
This is to apprise you that due to unforeseen technical glitches on the School ERP, 
we regret to inform you that the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) scheduled for 
19.10.2024 has been postponed. Therefore, Tomorrow i.e. 19.10.2024, regular 
classes will be conducted as per the saturday schedule. 
 
Reason for Postponement: 
 
- Technical difficulties in downloading and processing student results. 
- Ensuring accuracy and completeness of student progress reports. 
 
New Date and Time: 
 
The revised date and time for the PTM will be announced shortly. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding in 
this matter. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
S K Sharma 
Vice-Principal 
LBVM, PILIBHIT  
 
Vetted & Accorded by, 
 
Mr. AMIT K.S  
Principal  
LBVM, PILIBHIT 
 


